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The Stars & Stripes was first formally raised over Thurleigh Airfield on 9 December 1942 

 
It flies over Thurleigh Airfield again on 9 March 2020 alongside the Union Jack in preparation 

for the 2020 season of Sunday opening of the Museum, which begins rather earlier this year 

on 29 March. Opening times will be 10.00a.m. to 4.00p.m. but it should be remembered that 

exceptionally, the Museum can be opened at other times by special request to Clive on:  

clivebobcarroll@yahoo.co.uk 
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“We will remember them” 

Finally for this somewhat brief Newsletter, I have to report the passing of two “Sheilas”. 

Firstly Sheila Pope, a lifelong supporter of the Museum with a particular involvement in the 

“Wedding” section of the display, and secondly, my own dear wife who recently succumbed 

to the dreaded cancer.  They will both live long in our thoughts.  

 

Mike D 

14 March 2020  


